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Mr. Chairman, 
 
I would like to recall that during the Special Sessions of the Permanent Council on the 

situation in Kyrgyzstan, held on 14 and 15 June respectively, I invited the OSCE and the 

participating States to explore further and concrete ways to upgrade our assistance to 

Kyrgyzstan with a view to restoring public order, peace and security as well as addressing 

urgent humanitarian needs in this country. To my regret, the request of the Turkish Delegation 

to reflect the said invitation into the OSCE statement of 15 June, has failed to gain consensus.  

 
Today, at the 3rd Working Session of the ASRC, where we discuss the role of our 

Organization in conflict situations, I am pleased to observe that my invitation yesterday is 

receiving an increasing support from the participating States.  

 
Thank you Mr. Chairman. 
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